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Easter Card and Easter Egg Competition Winners! 
  

 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance last week was Year 6 with an amazing 97.1%! 

Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our celebration 

assembly.  

Coombs Easter Competition: We had great fun guessing how many mini eggs there were in the jar. 

Many thanks to Coombs for setting up their stall at parents evening so that parents could ask them 

questions about school dinners. A massive well done to Noah who was the first to guess correctly 

and won the large Easter Egg. There were 55 mini eggs in the jar! 

Water in drinking bottles: We know that drinking water and being well hydrated improves mood, 

memory and attention in children. The NHS advise that ‘The best drinks to give children are water 

and milk. Children should avoid sugary fizzy drinks, squash and juice drinks completely. Children who 

drink a lot of sugary drinks are more likely to become overweight. The added sugar in these drinks 

can also damage teeth.’ We ask that water bottles are filled with water for pupils to drink at school. 
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Diversity Calendar:  

EID: We would like to wish all our families, who will be celebrating Eid on 8th/ 9th April, Eid Mubarak 

in advance. There will be a special Eid Assembly in school for pupils.  

Vaisakhi: To all our families celebrating Vaisakhi on Thursday 11th of April, we wish you a Happy 

Vaisakhi! There will be a special Vaisakhi Assembly in school for pupils.  

Celebration Clothes: All pupils are welcome to wear their celebration clothes on Monday 15th of 

April. 

Easter: Happy Easter to all our families who are celebrating. We enjoyed our Easter themed lunch. 

The children took part in many fun activities this week including the Easter Card and Easter Egg 

competition and the Easter Raffle. Many thanks to Amanda, our local vicar from St James The Great 

Church, for delivering our Easter Assembly. 

 

 
Wishing you all a restful break, 

Mrs. Sultana and the Staff at Hallam Fields 
                     


